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Sts. Peter and Paul School 

Gearing up for a great 

Catholic Schools’ Week! 
January 28th - February 2nd  

 
Each year Catholic Schools around the nation celebrate the gift of 
Catholic education.  We have a very exciting week planned for our 

students and all those who support our school. 
 

Sunday: Parish Appreciation Day 
• Students read at Masses- formal uniforms 

• 12:00-2:00 Open House for current and new parents.  Invite 
friends and join us for the fun! 

o ‘Walking Tacos” for purchase in Concessions  
o Classrooms open 
o Used Uniforms Sale- downstairs hallway 
o 12:00-1:00 Knights of Columbus’ Free Throw 

Contest (Grades 3-8) 
o 1:00-2:00 “Little Dribblers” Basketball skills practice 

(Preschool- 2nd grades) 

Monday: Student Appreciation Day 
• Mass with Family Units: Students may be out of uniform 

(pants with Family Unit colored top) 

• PTSO provides a morning treat in the classrooms  

• Games in the gym in the afternoon 

Tuesday: Parent Appreciation Day 
• 8:00-9:00 Coffee Time in the Office- enjoy some coffee and 

muffins with other parents and the office staff. 

• Open House for new families 

• A special surprise for parents at dismissal… 

Wednesday: Serviam Day and Staff Appreciation 
• 8th graders are teachers, office staff, etc. for the morning.  

8th graders in professional (business) attire 

• Class Service Projects on campus in the afternoon 

• A special thank you to our hardworking staff! 

• IMPORTANT ALL PARENT MEETING: 7:00 PM Big Mac 

Thursday: Clergy Appreciation Day; 100th day of   
      school! 

• 8:00 am Monthly Assembly and thank you to our priests. 

• 1:30 Exciting Science Assembly for grades K-8 

• 2:15- 8th grade vs. Faculty Basketball game 

Friday: Teacher Appreciation Day- NO SCHOOL 
• Faculty In-service Day 

 
 

 
 

• Tues., Jan 23: Adoration 
• Wed. Jan 24: Family Units 
• Thurs. Jan 25: Little Flower Brunch 

(Preschool through Kinder) 
• Fri. Jan 26: Science Fair (Grades 5-8) 
• Jan 28-Feb 2: Catholic Schools’ Week 

See schedule at right 
• Wed, Jan 31 7:00pm: All School 

Parent Meeting  

• February 5-9 ITBS Testing 

Upcoming Events 

Newsletter for the week of January 22, 2018 

Centered in Jesus Christ + Courageous in Faith + Scholars for Truth 

 

ALL SCHOOL PARENT 
MEETING 

Weds, January 31st  
7:00-8:30 pm 

Big Mac (basement of the church) 
 

We are looking forward to sharing with 
you the great things that are happening at 
SPPS and the direction our school will be 
taking.  We will also be discussing our 
schools’ finances, next year’s tuition and 
the new process for reregistration.  You 
will learn about how you can be involved in 
this exciting growth.  Please make sure 
one adult from your household is present. 

 
 
 
 
 

Parish Appreciation Weekend 
 

Please join us for Mass at Sts. Peter and 
Paul Parish.  Our students will be reading 
at the Masses and bringing up the 
offertory gifts.  This is an excellent way to 
show our support for our parish which is 
so supportive of our school! 
1/27 5:00 pm Mass: 7th and 3rd grades 
1/28 7:00 am Mass: 6th and 8th grades 
       9:00 am Mass: 1st 2nd and 4th grades 
       11:00 am Mass: 5th grade, Preschool,    
                            PreK and Kindergarten 

 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Little Flower Brunch  
 
Come see the progress your little ones have 
made this year.  Learn more fostering holiness at 
home and get to know other great SPPS families.  
RSVP by Wed 1/24 

 

 

Volunteer Corner 
 

Our annual Gala is coming soon!  
We need lots of volunteers!   
Preparing the silent auction rooms, 
setting tables, registering guests,  
serving dinner, cleaning up!  Contact the front 
office if you are able to help. 

 
Are you interested in 
joining the 2018 Cool Duo 
5K?  Committee? We can 
use all sorts of talents!  Contact 
Sister Faustina for more 
information. 

 

 

 
Help us make our 2018 GALA truly a 

Night to Remember! 
 

Our Gala yields 7% of our school’s annual income!   

We need your help to make this year’s Gala even more 
successful.  More funds make for a stronger educational 

program for your children.   

 
Contribute Items for the Silent Auction! 

Know a business or a family member with a hobby 
who would like to donate an item to the silent 

auction?  Ask them!    
 

Volunteer to help set up for the event or assist 
with the evening! 

 
Join us for the dinner! Consider purchasing a table 

for your family or business.   
 

Help us find sponsors for the event!  Know a 
business which would like to support our school and 
gain valuable visibility in the process?  Sponsorship 

solicitation letters were sent home last week. 
 

Be an advocate for Sts. Peter and Paul!  

Let’s work together to support our children. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

Share the good news! 
 

Invite a new family to come and see!  10$ 
Dominos gift cards to SPPS families who 
bring a new family to officially tour the 
school.  Let’s grow our SPPS school family! 
 

 
 

 

 

 


